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Fifth Sunday of Easter – Cycle B - (2 May 2021) 
 

Sun.    2       May    10.0  am.        Mass Streamed and Public  Tom Darlison 
                                       12.0  pm.        Exposition, Rosary and Benediction-Streamed 
Mon.   3       May.                                  No Mass Today    
Tues.   4      May      10.0  am.       Mass-Streamed                                           Paul Browning  
Wed.   5      May            10.0   am.          Mass- Streamed & Public  Hilda Ray 
Thur    6      May                                    No Mass Today      
Fri.     7       May    10.0  am.         Mass -  Streamed   Mary Baker 
Sat.     8       May    10.0  am.         Mass  - Streamed   Carlon Family 
Sun.    9       May           10.0 am.        Mass - Streamed & Public   Adrian & Jo Russell, & Mary Mulcahy                                                                                                                                          
 
Diocesan Prayer Link    
 English Martyrs (Chard), St. Joseph (Ilminster) with Crewkerne 
                                      
Scripture Readings This Week: (Year 1) 
Mon. 1 Cor.15: 1-8. Jn.14: 6-14.             Tues. Acts.7: 55-60. Mt.10: 17-20. 
Wed. Acts.15: 1-6. Jn.15: 1-8.                                    Thur.Acts.15: 7 -21. Jn.15: 9-11.  
Fri. Acts.15: 22-31. Jn. 15: 12-17.                              Sat.   Acts.16: 1-10. Jn.15: 18-21.  
 

Feast Days This Week: Mon. Ss.Philip and James Tues. English Martyrs 
  

Sick & Housebound – Please remember in your prayers all the housebound, in particular, 
 those recently sick – Stephen Hooper, Tom Lewis, Lena Buck, Harry Jenkins, Kathleen Farrell, 
Simon Jenkins, William Hewitt, Malachi Moran, Wayne Parrock, Mary Sheehan,  
Miriam King, Carmel Jenkins, James Barr, Sophie Dewland, Lorna Sandland, Kate Smith, Peter Cooke, 
Philomena Quinn, Susan Williams.  
Please also remember in your prayers all whose anniversaries occur at this time – Mary Eastman,  
Tom Darlison, Dorothy Sharp, Mollie Ray, Rod Batt, Sandra Hopkins, Fr. Michael McAuley,  
Juliet Fernandes, Elizabeth Hunt, Ethel Turner, John O’Brien, Joan Morris. 
 
Holy Father’s Prayer Intention May -  Universal: The World of Finance :That those in charge of finance 
will work with governments to regulate the financial sphere and protect citizens from its dangers. 
 

Repository  
Please give Marsha a call on 07954585347 if you require items from the Repository e.g Birthday cards, Mass 
cards, Sympathy cards, Rosary Beads, medals etc. All items reasonably priced & very good value. There are 
also a number of catalogues you can peruse at leisure. Unfortunately, we are currently still unable to display 
items at the back of the church as this may cause congestion when both arriving & leaving the church.  
 

Cafod “100 Club” 

The “100 Club” warmly welcomes new members Paul(1), Sarah(26), Emma(74)and Niamh(84) 
Hennessey. 
(For 2021/2022 we now have 85 members (including 8 new members, 2 members withdrawn with 13 yet to 
renew).  
 
When renewing your subscription or joining the Cafod”100 Club” please ensure that you include your name 
on the envelope-we have received one subscription which we cannot allocate as the donor’s name was not 
included. (18 April)  
 
 



 
 
 
 
Missio/APF 
The Red Boxes yielded a total of £288.00 for the half year to March 2021 (£225.31 for  2020). Thanks to our 
box holders for this excellent effort to support the Missions. (13 boxes were submitted out of 21 in circulation 
in the parish). Why not volunteer for a box? -Contact Adrian 9775683 or speak to Fr. George.  
 
Cafod Lent Family Fast Day-note received from Cafod 
Thank you for your generous donations to CAFOD’s Family Fast Day during Lent. We featured Marian and 
her son Svondo in Zimbabwe in Lent 2018. The community vegetable garden that your donations helped 
provide is growing well and during the pandemic the family has survived on the vegetables. Your support has 
also helped to provide soap and handwashing stations in the garden and in family homes. This is just one of 
many long-term development projects that CAFOD has funded with the money from that Fast Day. Thank 
you for your steadfast support 
 
 


